
 

                                                                                 
 Bearwood Primary and Nursery is a founding school of The Hillary Partnership.  Registered in England and Wales – 

 Number 10286967 
Registered office Unit E, The Mill Yard, Nursling Street, Nursling, Southampton, England, SO16 0AJ 

An Exempt Charity and Company Limited by Guarantee, VAT registration number: 197 0569 67  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 
 

          24th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers/Guardians 
 
FARMER PALMERS THURSDAY 27TH APRIL 
 
We are looking forward to our trip to Farmer Palmers this Thursday 27th April.  On this day, Oak 1 
children will be staying for the full day (8.50 am - 3.30pm) and can be collected at 3.30pm from the 
same gate as normal.  
 
Children will not need to wear school uniform on this day, apart from their school jumper. Please 
make sure that clothing is comfortable and suitable for a day at the farm, this should also include a 
coat. 
 
On Thursday your child will need a small named rucksack containing: 

• A packed lunch (in a carrier bag please so we can dispose of rubbish easily) 

• Plenty of drinks & named water bottle 

• Named spare clothes 

• If the weather is very sunny, a sunhat and please apply suncream before school 

If your child has hot school dinners a packed lunch will be provided by Chartwells on the day. 
 
Please see Mrs Ramsay and Miss Doe if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Ramsay 
EYFS Lead 
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